
Thank You for Attending!
On behalf of North Texas SGNA, we want to thank you for

attending the 15th Annual NTSGNA Lone Star Roundup. We hope
that you find the conference informative and useful to current
practice. Your presence helped to make this event successful. We

wish you all the best and hope that you continue to be engaged with
North Texas SGNA. Stay tuned for our upcoming event by visiting

www.ntsgna.org.

Thank you to everyone who entered and
won in the 15th Annual NTSGNA Lone
Star Roundup.

The November event did not go as
anticipated; therefore, we will have it again

the following year.

Send us your ideas and suggestions for our next event.

Thank you for doing business with us!
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